
Tahoe,  Reno  to  be  set  for
major motion picture
By Carl Lygren, KOLO-TV

It’s  a  sign  Nevada’s  film  incentive  program  will  be
successful; a local casting agency is holding auditions this
week for a film that’s set to be shot in Reno and Lake Tahoe
in the coming weeks.

The production will take place entirely within the state of
Nevada. Even though film incentives don’t become law until
next year, producers tell us they’re building a framework now,
so they can hit the ground running in January.

Lake  Tahoe’s  tranquil  waters,  disrupted  by  a  carnivorous
beast.

“It’s  a  thriller  movie;  it’s  being  directed  by  a  local
director, Jerry Duggan,” said Jeffrey Spilman, a producer with
Reno Tahoe Studios.

“Shark Movie,” as it is currently being called, is set to
begin filming next Monday in Northern Nevada.

Read the whole story
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